
 
Community Education Update 
July 21, 2025 School Board Meeting 
 
Greetings from Community Education, 
 
Wrapping Up Summer Programs  
Our summer programs are entering their final weeks, it’s hard to believe how fast the summer has gone. Summer 
programming is truly a team effort, and we want to thank everyone involved. Your time, energy, and dedication 
have made a meaningful impact and are greatly appreciated.  

Milaca Public Schools  
Our swim and dive team was able to run their summer team camp at Milaca Public Schools pool. We appreciate 
Milaca for accommodating our schedule so we could provide an opportunity to our team.  
 
Summer Fastpitch 
The summer fastpitch season is coming to an end as our teams will be playing their last games of the season on July 
17th and 22nd. I want to highlight our volunteer parent coaches for their dedication and commitment to our young 
players. Also, great job to all our players for their hard work, the future is looking bright for Foley Falcon Fastpitch.  
 
FKC Summer- Field Trips  
One of our goals for our summer Falcon Kids Care program is to create new memories and adventures for our 
students. Chloe Adelman and the entire FKC staff have done a wonderful job with this by providing field trips to the 
Foley Fun Days, Foley Pool, Foley Library, St. Cloud Rox game, Safari North Zoo, Great River Bowl, Elm Creek Park, 
Benton County Fair and Amazing Farm Yard.  
 
Student Placement Letters 
Preschool and ECFE final placement letters will be emailed to parents/guardians at the beginning of August. The 
final placement letter will include teacher letter, section placement, tuition letter, and information about open 
house and orientation days.  
 
Switching Gears- 2025 Fall Planning 
As summer programs are in full swing, we are beginning to plan fall programs. 
 
Thank You! 

● Thank you to Paul and his crew for working hard to continue to maintain and better our facilities 
● Thank you to all the coaches for taking the time to offer programs to our students and to be engaged 
● Thank you to all the FKC summer team for your hard work and putting students first each and every day. I 

truly believe you made their summers one to remember 
 
 
Thank you, 
Alyssa 

The mission of Foley Community Education is to provide lifelong learning opportunities and 
experiences to community members of all ages. 


